
 

 

March 26, 2012 
 
 
Attn: Brian Magnuson 
Cascade Networks, Inc 
P.O. Box 887  
Longview, WA 98632 
 
Dear Brian, 
 
The Woodland School Board thanks you for your hard work in completing the repeater project 
that started a year and a half ago.  It appears that you’ve gone above and beyond the call of 
duty in fixing the problem that we had in its use. We have seen the pictures of the work you 
have done and appreciate all that your employees have put into this project. 
 
Know that this greatly helps our radio communications with our schools, and that this helps us 
keep the students and staff safer during emergencies.  It also provides for day to day 
communications between buildings, for more convenience.  
 
Thanks again, for your help and high quality customer service. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
____________________________________    ______________________________ 
Superintendent      Board President 
 
 
______________________________ 
Director 
  
    
______________________________  
Director 
  
 
______________________________ 
Director 
 
 
______________________________ 
Director 
 


